
 

 

 

 

Hertsmere Borough Council 
Planning for Growth A New Local Plan 

 

Aldenham Parish Council wants to ensure that as 
many residents as possible have the opportunity to 

hear about Hertsmere’s Draft Local Plan. 
 

We invite you to join us for a 
Question & Answer evening by Zoom on 

Tuesday 23rd November at 7.30pm 

 
With guest speaker Borough Councillor  

Dr Harvey Cohen (Portfolio Holder for Planning) 
 

To register for this event and submit any questions 
you wish addressed, please email  

Peter Evans (APC Council Manager) on 
manager@aldenham-pc.gov.uk 
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